
I totally understand giving renters who have been affected by the virus some rent help and we 
have done all we can afford.  We gave anyone whose income was affected half off rent for June 
and July.   
 
However, we have four renters who are on Social Security Disability whose income has not 
been affected in any way.  They have simply stopped paying because we can not do anything to 
them.   
 
Please consider adding language that only gives help to individuals whose income has been 
affected. 
 
Allan Renwick 
Manzanita Oregon 
509 240 0272 
 


